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I support the use of side-view cameras (in lieu of mirrors) and am happy to see that this research 

project is being undertaken. 

 

I do question, though, why the research is necessary when many European and Asian countries 

have already completed identical research and have adopted the use of these video systems as a 

result. Would it not be more cost/time effective to access that already-completed research data? 
 


